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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, June 9, 2009 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Annual General Meeting called to order at 7:45 by Marlene Vega, SYSL president  

 

ROLL CALL:    All present except for Valley Hi.  Tahoe Park hosted. Guests: Don Spickelmeir, former head 

Referee and Greenhaven Board member Mark Bearer. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Southgate, seconded by Land Park. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

None. 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

The Land Park and Woodland "E" courses have been short participants…maybe only one "E" course next year? 

We have three "F" courses coming up:   South Florin, beginning June 27, is full; Dixon, July 19,  has about 5 

openings; and Parkway, Sept. 13 is still wide open. Please check the SYSL website. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

SYSL needs another referee clinic. The July clinic is full.  Club managers, please contact Ed Foster to 

schedule referee clinics. Please check the SYSL website. In-services for Land Park and Greenhaven and other 

clubs need to be scheduled ASAP. Don't wait until Sept. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

 Treasurer excused. No report. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

Excused.  No report. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

OLG will host the next Club Manager's Board Meeting at the Our Lady of Guadalupe Church 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

Marlene has a District meeting tomorrow. The big topic deals with the issue of several leagues pulling their 

competitive teams (or allowing them to leave) out of District 6 / CYSA to join U.S. Club for fall play. Sac 

United has left SYSL although they are still affiliated for this year. Rumors abound as to how or why this 

happened. At the April meeting, league presidents met with the Playing League (CCPL) representatives. The 

Playing League decided to pull out because District 6 wanted them to commit to their CYSA league, although 

they could still dual register with U.S. Club. SYSL will look at putting together a competitive program for the 

2010 season to offer all levels of play for our kids. 
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Sac United's position is that they hope Marlene goes back to District 6 to help return the rules back to where 

they were last year. They feel that they have spent 30 years building Sac United as a part of SYSL and would 

like to somehow stay affiliated. 

 

This issue is now tabled until next month after Marlene goes to the District 6 meeting. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT: 

Metro - we have 66 SYSL Metro teams. We will play two games on the weekend of Sept. 19-20 so we can have 

the tournament bye weekend on Sept 27-28 (don't forget to reserve your Metro field for Sunday 9/20!) The 

August mandatory meetings out in Orangevale haven't been finalized yet. Remember that either the head coach 

or assistant coach on record has to attend. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Robert Marin wants to know next step about the Yuba City coach who wants to bring his Metro team to 

Woodland. Sara will go to the next Metro meeting to see what can be done about changing the rule. 

 

South Florin is working on the design of the SYSL pin. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

East Sac has a u-8 player with development issues who is asking to stay u-8 instead of moving up to u-10. He is 

small in size and doctor's notes were presented. Land Park motioned and Tahoe Park seconded to allow him to 

stay down. Vote was 15-0-2 in favor with the stipulation that he can't participate in Soccerfest or other 

tournaments. 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Steve Martinez wants to thank all the clubs that helped out with his clinics. South Florin is up 162 kids from last 

year. Thanks to Tahoe Park for hosting and providing pizza/salad/drinks/and desert. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn by East Sac. Seconded by Southgate. Meeting adjourned at 9:18 

 

NEXT MEETING:   Host Club: OLG  Location: Our Lady of Guadalupe Church 

730 S St, Sacramento, CA 95811        See SYSL website for map and directions 


